
 

Dear parents and carers,  

It hardly seems possible that this is the penultimate newsletter of 2021. It certainly has been a varied and inter-
esting year!!   

I would like to take this opportunity to praise our wonderful children for their resilience and ongoing positivity 
throughout everything that has been sent to challenge us over the last 12 months and also to thank you all for 
your support and flexibility. All we can do is hope and pray that next year will be calmer and easier for us all.  

We are really looking forward to next week and our school outdoor Carol singing and hope that you are too.  

We are busily practising our singing in school and hope that parents and families joining us will be in fine voice. If 
anyone feels that they would like to sit down for the concert, please could you bring a camping chair for your own 
comfort? Hopefully there will be no need for waterproofs and an umbrella!   

I hope that everyone has a wonderful weekend.  

With very best wishes   

Caroline Jarrett  

Stamp collecting 

After half term we will be collecting used stamps in aid of  

a local Bone Cancer charity. Please bring any old stamps 

to school and they will be collected in the office. 



 

Kiberick - super six!  

“Over the last half term, in PE, we have done Gymnastics. We have developed sequences involving; Travelling, balancing 

with body, weight against a partner and jumps. Our sequences are also matched to music. We are going to create mini films 

using a green screen!” 

Pendower - “This week we wrote a story based on ‘This moose belongs to me. We did music and gymnastics, we 

made sequences” 

Lottie’s favourite part of this week has been more splatter painting.  

Archie’s favourite part of this week was writing our stories about The moose that belongs to me.  

Carne Class—   “This wee we put all our learning with Mrs Rushe into practice by acting out the nativity story” 

Swimming Certificates and Bike-ability certificates were presented in church this morning. 

Celebrations included “For fabulous effort in writing stories and collaborating in music” Miss Blayney couldn’t 

choose which she was more proud of.  

Kiberick- “For showing great maturity in completing lots of assessments this week.  

 They have shown great pride in their progress and achievements 

 They have understood how these results help them improve 

 They have shown determination and responsibility fro their learning. 





*Mr Webb.  

Next week will be Mr Webb’s last official PE lesson at Veryan. 

We would like to congratulate him on his new venture with 

Didi Ports and thank him for being such a fantastic support to 

us. We will see him again in the Spring Term in his new capaci-

ty but would like to say a huge thank you for all his hard work 

within the academy and our school.  

Notices... 

*Last day of term.  

Friday 17th December will be a non-school uniform, ready for the 

Children’s school disco in the afternoon. In order to make the 

most of the time at the Disco would parents and guardians please 

pick up the children from the social club rather than the school .If 

there is anybody who cannot do this please contact the office. 

Many thanks.  





Saturday 11th Dec 

£10 per child; includes breakfast, drink and a present 

Please contact us on 01872 228393. 











 




